
KDS Elementary Registers Newest “Little Patriots” 

April 10th was a big day for at least 91 four and five year olds from the area as they 

came to register for pre-k and kindergarten and become the next class of KDS DAR 

School Patriots. The KDS kindergarten and pre-k teachers, along with KDS counselor 

Kim Smith, assisted parents as they filled out the paperwork required for certain state 

and federal programs. The children met the teachers, some with excitement, others with 

nervous shyness. The children weren’t the only ones with mixed emotions about the big 

day, as several mothers were seen with tears in their eyes as they realized a chapter of 

their lives was closing and that in August there would be no more little ones at home 

during the school day.  

The teachers gave the future students a small 

taste of being in the classroom during their time 

with the children by asking them to tell them 

their name, how old they are, to name colors 

and shapes, to count to ten, etc.  

Kindergarten teacher Laci Barnes is shown here meeting 

Eden Morrison, the daughter of KDS Elementary teachers 

Jason and Kandi Morrison. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The smiles on the faces of these 

newest “Little Patriots” show that 

they are eager to start 

kindergarten! 


